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Sirs, 

I would like to register my concern and disagreement with the award of this contract to a non
local entity.

Clearly it would have beneficial on many fronts to have local, knowledgeable, and caring
people in charge of this matter.

I would urge you to reconsider the award and be full transparent on the reasoning behind this
award and what the proposal actually contains.

Local contracts means local jobs and local interest and builds the sense of community with is
needed in the Portland area at this point in time.

Yours Hopefully 

Mr Nic Seymour
Resident and golfer.
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